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Union Carbide Corporation
ATTN: Mr. James J. McGovern

Production Manager, Radiochemicals
P. O. Box 324
Tuxedo, New York 10987

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-54/79-03 and 70-687/79-01

This refers to your letter dated October 25, 1979, in response to our letter
dated September 19, 1979.

Thank you~ for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent ii.spection
of your licenseJ program.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the referenced letter
will be placed in the Public Document Room.

Your cooperation win us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

W
Walter G. .artin, Chief
Safeguards Branch

'

cc:
D. B. Holzgraf, Nucleonics Manager
J. W. Paradiso, Reactor Supervisor
C. Konnerth, Health Physicist
R. Bollincer, Vice President, Medical Products Division
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